
Holmby Westwood Property Owners Association
914 Westwood Boulevard   Suite 573

Los Angeles, California   90024
310) 470-1785   hwpoa@aol.com

Please note:  Time sensitive

March 2, 2016

Mayor Eric Garcetti
Attention:  Richard Llewellyn
Richard.Llewellyn@lacity.org

Councilmember Paul Koretz
5th Council District
Paul.Koretz@lacity.org

Re:  Holmby Park attendant:  Victor Roberts

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember Koretz;

Holmby Park, located in the Holmby Westwood/Holmby Hills community of Los Angeles has a very 
loyal and active population of users and a volunteer Holmby Park Advisory Board.  Bob Davis, an 
employee in the golf division, was recently transferred to the Venice area and a new person by the 
name of Laura has replaced him.
 
For unknown reasons, Laura has notified our dearly beloved Victor Roberts that he will be sent to 
Penmar Golf Park beginning March 20, 2016.  Victor has been on the job at Holmby Park for the past 
eighteen years where he has, on a daily basis. greeted a close community of users including walkers, 
runners, lawn bowlers, golfers, dog owners, dogs, and children and their families. 

We are appalled that someone who has provided excellent service in keeping our park beautiful, 
functional, and enjoyable for everyone would, after 18 years, be relocated.  He is respected by all and a 
good friend to many.

The community does not understand the rationale for his transfer and we are asking you to use your 
authority to rescind this unjust transfer which appears to be completely unjustified.  Holmby Westwood 
property owners surround this park on every side and care deeply for our park attendants who have 
become our friends and kept Holmby Park one of the most beautiful in Los Angeles.

We strongly request that Victor Roberts' transfer be withdrawn.

Thank you,

Sandy Brown
President, Holmby Westwood Property Owners Association 
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